
Dear Sports Secretary,

We cordially invite your esteemed institution to join us at Asmita Sports Fest, our
annual celebration of athleticism and sportsmanship. This year's event promises to
be a veritable feast of competition, camaraderie, and cheer, and we are excited to
uphold the prestige and grandeur of years past.

As the head of your esteemed institution's sports council, we would be honored to
have you and your athletes join us at the sports fest. Your presence and support
would be a source of inspiration to our athletes and would go a long way in
motivating them to push their limits by competing against the finest.

We hope that you will graciously accept our invitation and join us at Asmita,
tentatively scheduled to take place from February 10th to 12th, 2022.

We look forward to welcoming you to our sports fest. Awaiting your response and
thanking you.

Sincerely,
Team Asmita
Indian Institute of Information Technology Allahabad
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